
1-Day Education for the Special Grace, Bulgaria 

 

On 22 October we held the first 1-day workshop for the Special Grace in the Peace Embassy in Sofia. 

Three lectures were given by Rainer Fuchs about the importance of the Divine Principle, True 

Parents’ life course and building Cheon Il Guk. Altogether  25 people participated in the workshop 

and in the Holy Wine Ceremony, including Second Generation. After the workshop and the 

ceremony, families and individuals received the new holy items. 

 



 

The atmosphere was uplifting and the participants received the teaching and the special grace 

bestowed by True Parents with a humble and joyful heart. The next day we had Sunday Service with 

Mr. Fuchs, where he gave a sermon about VISION 2020. We got a lot of encouragement, advice and 

useful insights from him in the capacity of elder brother. In the afternoon we had more informal 

program, we celebrated birthdays and had a lot of fun. We look forward to a new beginning with a 

relieved and hopeful heart. 

 


